
Implementation of Section 889(a)(1)(B) of the FY2019 National 

Defense Authorization Act (NDAA) 

 

Effective 23 September 2020, all Freight Carrier Registration Program-

approved (FCRP) Transportation Service Providers (TSPs) must log into the 

FCRP module of Global Freight Management (GFM) to self-certify 

compliance/non-compliance with NDAA Section 889(a)(1)(B).   

Any new TSP wishing to register in FCRP must complete the self-certification 

as part of the initial approval process.   

TSPs should review the SDDC Customer Advisory dated 23 September 2020 

Customer Advisory (CA-20-09-16/0078) for additional information.  The 

Military Freight Traffic Unified Rules Publication (MFTURP-1) and SDDC 

Welcome Package have been updated to reflect NDAA Section 889(a)(1)(B) 

requirements.  Both documents are available on the SDDC Website: 

MFTURP-1 (Effective 23 September 2020):  

https://www.sddc.army.mil/pubs/Pages/pubs.aspx 

FCRP Welcome Package:  

https://www.sddc.army.mil/fcrp/Pages/fcrp.aspx 

Customer Advisories: 

https://www.sddc.army.mil/advisories/Pages/CCA.aspx 


